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29th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This week will see the children take part in various activities as we 

prepare to celebrate Easter. 

 

On Monday the children will be involved in an Easter Craft day within 

their class bubbles and all materials will be supplied.  

 

Tuesday will be a day of Lenten Reflection across the school bubbles 

and Deacon Peter will join us (socially distanced) for some quiet prayer. 

 

On Wednesday, Year Three will take part in an adventure day on the 

school field and the Easter Raffle will be drawn. 

 

Thursday is the last day of term before the Easter break and as 

during previous holidays we have been asked to assist if anyone tests 

positive for Covid19.  

 

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 you are requested to email the 

school office at info@stjameshebburn.co.uk . The school emails will be 

checked daily between 9am and 12pm until 6th April and if we are 

advised of a case we will inform the bubble concerned as soon as we 

have consulted with Public Health England. Please include all relevant 

information such as the child’s name, date of birth, when symptoms 

first started, when test was carried out and when results were 

received. 
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You will also receive an appointment request form next week, asking 

you to indicate a preferred Parents’ Evening timeslot for either 26th or 

27th April. It will be a similar format to last time and will be carried 

out remotely. 

 

School reopens on Monday 19th April with the usual staggered drop-off 

and pick-up times. May I take the opportunity to wish you and your 

loved ones a happy, holy and healthy Easter. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs. Francesca Heslop 

 

Headteacher 

 


